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Ms Emily Knight was selected by the 

QCESC as the recipient of the 2013-2014 

IA-IL Chapter’s STEM scholarship. Emily 

is a senior at Moline High School. She is 

ranked 15th in her class with a 4.0 non-

weighted GPA and an ACT score of 28. In 

school, she participates in Student Congress, 

Natural Helpers, Key Club, Link Crew, 

National Honor Society, and is captain of 

her soccer and basketball teams.  Emily is 

also an Illinois State Scholar.  Emily plans 

to attend Iowa State University majoring 

Engineering.  She decided to pursue 

engineering because her main high school 

interests were in math and science, and 

therefore a natural fit. It also combines her 

love for problem solving with her desire to 

help improve the quality of our lives in some 

aspect.  Parents are Keith and Carol Knight 

of Moline.     

 

 
 

Emily is being presented the Scholarship Certificate by George B. Rivard, Chapter President, at 

the QCESC annual banquet held at the Lodge in Bettendorf. 



 

 

 
 

Emily with her proud parents, Keith and Carol Knight, as well as John Masengarb, Secretary-

Treasurer of the IA-IL Chapter 

 

 

 

 
 

Emily, all smiles, after receiving the IA-IL Chapter sponsored QCESC scholarship award 

certificate presented by Dr. Vince Bertram, keynote speaker and President/CEO of Project Lead 

the Way. 


